
7TH GRADE 
SUMMER MATH 

PACKET 
Dear Rising Seventh Graders, 

This summer, I encourage you to continue to foster a belief in the 
importance and enjoyment of mathematics at home. Being actively involved in 
mathematical activities enhances learning. In preparation for the 2025-2026 
school year, you are required to complete a summer math review packet. Your 
packet focuses on the concepts and skills necessary for your success in 7th 
Grade Math.  

The topics within this packet are important foundational concepts. 
  . Even if it doesn’t say “Show Your Work” at the top 

of the page, you are expected to show your work on all pages. If you need extra 
space, you must use and attach scratch paper to the packet. 

Please bring your completed math packet (with scratch work attached if 
needed) on the first day of school in August. Your 7th Grade Math teacher will 
be collecting them, and the packets will be graded for timeliness and 
thoroughness of completion. 

You may always email me if you have questions or need help on any 
pages: czlaket@stmichael.net.  

Happy Summer! I’m so proud of all your hard work!  
– Miss Z




















































